
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 22, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 596 
Re: Southeast to Mexico service discontinued 
 
Dear Valued customer, 
 
Effective Monday December 13, 2004, service from Memphis to Laredo and 
beyond to Mexico destinations will be discontinued.   
 
Sadly, this discontinuance coincides with a UPRR decision to abolish the 
intermodal train service from the southeast to the Mexico market. 
 
There are currently no alternatives available to support this service; however, 
Pacer Stacktrain will continue its efforts to develop a viable alternative in the 
near future.  We will continue to service Mexico from many other origins 
throughout the United States. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have specific questions, please 
contact your Customer Service or Business Development representative. 
 
Thank you.  We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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